
Fremington Parish Hall 

 
 
Firstly, and as always, any suggestions for improvements to the facilities the hall 
can offer are welcome.  We would also welcome anyone who would be interested 
in becoming a trustee or would like any information regarding this. To ensure the 
hall has enough people willing to volunteer their time to help with its running 
and upkeep.  
 
The year 2023 to 2024 has seen an increase in the hall usage with space and time 
slots being filled most days. However, enquiries are always welcome along with 
those wishing to hire for singular events such as birthday parties and alike.  
 
General maintenance and work continues to be conducted throughout the year.  
 
Currently the hall is looking to invest in a new sound system/pa system and a 
projector and associated items to make better use of the space in terms of those 
who use sound systems and screens.  
 
The committee is also looking to purchase a defibrillator to replace the one that 
has been moved to the parish council office as the hall had been the site of one for 
a long time. It is felt that this would be of use to users of the hall but also the 
community as a whole and will be suitably placed to ensure access to those who 
may have need of it. 
 
The carpark potholes will be filled in due course pending quotes from 
contractors. The carpark itself will then be remarked and spaces made clear once 
more.  
 
Lighter folding tables have been purchased to make better use of space. These 
will replace the older school style classroom tables, which have been in the hall 
for a number of years. So far this has seen a positive response to ease of use.  
 
You can use the various means below to contact us. 
 
Like us on Facebook at: https://m.facebook.com/Fremingtonparishhall 
 
Or find us at our website:  
 
https://www.fremingtonparishhall.org.uk/index.php 

 
For bookings and enquiries please call Nikki on: 07774001948 or email: 

FPARISHALL@GMAIL.COM 

 

https://m.facebook.com/Fremingtonparishhall
https://www.fremingtonparishhall.org.uk/index.php
mailto:FPARISHALL@GMAIL.COM


Thank you to all of those who hire the hall and continue to do so. Lastly, thank 
you to those who look after and ensure the hall is there for others in the 
community to enjoy. Your help is appreciated and does not go unnoticed. 
 
Sam Adams, (Chairman) on behalf of Fremington Parish Hall Management 
Committee. (FPHMC) 
 
 


